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Welcome and thank you for 

your interest in the 2017 Feds 

Feed Families Gleaning App.  

It is our goal for the 

application to help everyone 

be aware of and have the 

opportunity to support food 

banks and food pantries and 

other non-profit agencies 

across the country during the 

Feds Feed Families Campaign.  

The 2017 Feds Feed Families 

Gleaning App is hosted by the 

USDA Forest Service GIS team. 

The U.S. Department of Agriculture 
(USDA) prohibits discrimination in all 
its programs and activities on the basis 
of race, color, national origin, age, 
disability, and where applicable, sex, 
marital status, familial status, parental 
status, religion, sexual orientation, 
genetic information, political beliefs, 
reprisal, or because all or a part of an 
individual’s income is derived from 
any public assistance program. (Not all 
prohibited bases apply to all pro-
grams.)  
 
Persons with disabilities who require 
alternative means for communication 
of program information (Braille, large 
print, audiotape, etc.) should contact 
USDA’s TARGET Center at (202) 720-
2600 (voice and TDD). To file a com-
plaint of discrimination write to: 
 
USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights,  
1400 Independence Avenue, S.W.,  
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or call 
(800) 795-3272 (voice) or (202) 720-
6382 (TDD). USDA is an equal oppor-
tunity provider and employer. 
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In 2015 USDA lead the Campaign 

along with the Chief Human 

Capital Officers (CHCO) Council 

and our other agency partners.  
 

The Feds Feed Families food drive 

is a voluntary effort supported by 

Federal employees across the 

country who take time outside of 

their workday to collect and 

donate food for those in need.  
 

Each year, millions of Americans 

turn to food banks and pantries 

for emergency food assistance. 

Over the summer months, 

demand increases significantly, 

and donations decline.  
 

URL to the 2017 FFF Gleaning app: 
www.fs.fed.us/fedsfeedfamilies/app 

Who can use it?  
 

It was developed for all Federal 

Employees to use across the 

government.  The events are 

scheduled for Federal Employees 

and will state if families and friends 

are welcome to join.  Often there 

are a limited number of volunteers 

needed. 

Why an Application?   
 

As the program grew we discovered 

not everyone in government service 

knew about the different volunteer 

opportunities.   

 

It is our goal for the application to 

help everyone be aware of and have 

the opportunity to support food 

banks and food pantries and other 

non-profit agencies across the country 

during the Feds Feed Families 

Campaign.  The application is hosted 

by the USDA Forest Service GIS team. 
 
 

 

 

If you have any questions, please 
direct them to the Feds Feed Families 
National Program Office inbox at:  
fedsfeedfamilies@usda.gov 
For more information on Feds Feed 

Families please visit the website at: 

www.usda.gov/fedsfeedfamilies 

Accessibility 
 

The application has been tested for 

508 accessibility.  Depending on the 

version and type of screen reader it 

may not be able to read the map.  

To remedy the challenges we have 

developed a PDF version of the 

application and exported the events 

in a MS Excel document.  The MS 

Excel document will be updated as 

events are added or modified.  Both 

documents may be accessed within 

the application.  
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